Northmoor News



Check our website <u>northmoor.theharmonytrust.org/</u> regularly for school and class updates.

Follow us on X <u>aNorthmoor HT</u>

Friday 18th July 2025





Ms Beesley's News

Thank you to all of you who attended and engaged in our parent meetings this week. Your continued support and involvement play a vital role in your child's success and in the strength of our school community.

We are incredibly proud of all that our pupils have achieved—academically, socially, and personally. Their hard work, resilience, and growth have been truly inspiring.

To celebrate these accomplishments, we held a special assembly this week where we recognised the efforts and successes of our pupils. It was a joyful occasion filled with pride, applause and personality!



To help you prepare for the new school year, we would like to remind all families of our school uniform expectations. Wearing the correct uniform helps promote a sense of belonging, pride, and equality among our pupils.

Pupils are expected to wear the full school uniform each day, including appropriate footwear. Black trainers will be permitted but must be completely black without logos, bubble soles or embellishments.

Pupils are not permitted to wear jewellery except for one small stud earring in each pierced ear and a watch.

Y6 Leavers' Assembly

On Tuesday 22nd July at 9:15am Year 6 will take to the stage for an Oscar-worthy performance, and we would love to see as many parents as possible. It's always a very entertaining, yet emotional occasion!

Reminders

Northmoor Academy closes on Wednesday 23rd July at 3:20pm for the summer break.

We look forward to welcoming the children back to school on Wednesday 3rd

September at 8:30am.

What's been happening this week?

Nursery



This week in Nursery we have been reading 'Norman the slug with a silly shell.' The children have been enjoying creating their own unique patterns on shells. They have been counting snails in maths and thinking about one more than the given number. They have been enjoying our minibeasts hunt, discovering minibeasts in our outdoors!

Reception



In Ruby class, we have been voting for our favourite books and reading the ones we enjoy the most. We've also been drawing pictures and retelling stories in our own words. In Maths we have continued to extend our number bonds to 10 knowledge.

Year 1



In Sapphire class we have been writing an alternative retell of 'Good Knight Sleep Tight.' In Maths we have been consolidating addition and subtraction. We have been thinking about our new classes and what things we want to improve in.

Years 1 /2 & 2



This week in English we have been looking at Acrostic Poetry. We identified the features and even performed some to the class. We have been creating our own acrostic poems based on Dragons with some wonderful results. In maths we have been looking at statistics. We have looked at tally charts and block graphs using data about our favourite biscuits.

Year 3



This week Year 3 have been writing letters to their new class teachers and exploring bar charts in maths.

A special Year 3 mention goes to Merad, who won an award from our Executive Principal this week for being the "Proudest Smiler of the Year". Merad reminded Mrs Taylor of the poem **Smiling Is Infectious** during our KS2 awards assembly where he wore his smile with pride! Well done, Merad!

Year 4



In year 4, we have been playing the role of News reporters and have written a newspaper report on the battle between Beowulf and Grendel. We have used reported speech and direct speech to show what the witness saw and heard.

Year 5



This week Year 5 performed their scene from 'The Tempest' at Middleton Arena. They did a fabulous performance and should be really proud of themselves! In maths, we have been learning about position and direction of shapes and coordinates.

Year 6



This week, Year 6 visited the Etihad Stadium for a tour. This was their end-of-year trip to reward them for their hard work during the SATs. The children were excited to explore the stadium, including the players' tunnel, changing rooms and the pitch-side area. They learned interesting facts about the club's history and what goes on behind the scenes on match days.